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Mai Vang

From: Sean Westenhofer
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 7:06 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 116 Jessamine Avenue E

They don’t have any other photos. 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 12:39 PM 
To: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 116 Jessamine Avenue E 
 
Hi Sean, 
Per Marcia’s request, is there after photo(s) of this overhanging vegetation clean up by contractor?   
 
Here is the link to the file as 
well.  https://legacyapps.stpaul.city/STAMPProperty/ProjectViewer?devDatabase=n&folderRSN=529868
4&folderType=PA&txtCallFrom=summary&userID=Intranet 
 
Mai 


